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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 

To: Lisa Harvey 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: New filing in undocketed matter - Dkt 090430-TP 

Friday, April 09, 2010 11 :13 AM 

Dorothy Menasco; Matilda Sanders; Theresa Walsh: Carolyn Craig; Pat Dunbar 

Per this e-mail, i will remove DN 02438-1 0 from the undocketed docket and place DN 02438-1 0 in 
Docket 090430-TP. Thanks for letting us know this needed to be moved. 

From: Matilda Sanders 
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 10:54 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Lisa Harvey; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: New filing in undocketed matter 

Marguerite, please see below 

Thank you Lisa. 

From: Lisa HaNey 
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 10:49 AM 
To: Matilda Sanders; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: MI: New filing in undocketed matter 

This filing referenced below should be placed in Docket 090430. 

Lisa 
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Fmrn: Filings Clerk 
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 6:Ol AM 

.. . To: Theresa Walsh; Carolyn Craig; Lisa Harvey; Pat Dunbar 2 c3 _j_ 

Subject: New filing in undocketed matter . r- :z 
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DOCUMENT DESCRIPTION = AT&T Florida (Hatch) - Copy of letter dated 4/1/10 to APNHarvey in reference to 
audit of AT&l% local service request exchange system (LEX) and local exchange 0 

4/9/2010 
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navigation systems (LENS), redacted version of confidential DN 02437-10. 

DOCUMENT PATH = 
file:11C\PSC\LIBRARY\FILINGS\lO\02438-10 

Document ID = 02438-10 
Document Filed 04-01-10 

The filing described above is now available in PDF format. 

To access it. click on the DOCUMENT PATH link. This will pop up a Windows Explorer window. You will see the PDF (Adobe 
Acrobat) version; you will also see other versions if they exist. Double-click on the preferred version and the document will open. 

If you need to cut/paste/search in the document and find you can't, try later when the reformatted version is available. (For more 
information, see PDF Tips on the How To menu.) 
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